
DRAINAGE BOARD MEETING                                                                                              March 1, 2021  

 

The Rush County Drainage Board met on March 1, 2021 at 10:46 a.m. in the Commissioner’s Room of 

the County Courthouse with the following present: Mark Bacon, Paul Wilkinson and Ron Jarman 

members; Marvin L Rees, Surveyor, Ashley Perkins, Secretary, Leigh Morning, Attorney. 

 

The minutes of the meeting held on February 17th, 2021 were approved and signed on motion by 

Wilkinson, 2nd by Jarman. Motion carried.  

 

RUSHVILLE FLOODING 

Chuck Kemker informed the Board that we have been awarded the Pre-Disaster Mitigation Grant.  This 

grant will fund a study to determine what can be done to alleviate flooding in the city of Rushville. 

 

RUSH COUNTY STORM DRAINAGE 

Surveyor presented a waiver for Keiffer to build near Coons gravel pit. The waiver was approved and 

signed. Motion by Jarman, 2nd by Wilkinson. Motion carried.  

 

GEISE/STEVENS 

Surveyor stated still waiting on DNR for Wetlands information.  

 

With nothing else to come before the Board, the meeting was adjourned on motion by Wilkinson, 2nd by 

Jarman. Motion carried.  

 

________________________   ________________________   _________________________ 

Mark Bacon                                   Paul Wilkinson                              Ron Jarman  


